
From: Olivia Xiao  

Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 9:55 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Cc: David West david.west@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: April 7 Council Meeting - Oppose the 11160 Yonge Street development application  

To whom it may concern, 

I’m a resident in Yonge-Gamble area and would like to request council to please reject the 
application for 11160 Yonge St. development for the following reasons: 

1. Yonge St. is always busy, and this development will definitely make the traffic worse than 
ever - not only during the construction period, but also after new residents move in; 2. 
Community resources, such as parks, schools and health care, are not enough to support the 
huge increase of residents in this area.  

Thanks for your consideration.  

I can be reached at xxx, or by mail: 63 Cedarcrest Cres, Richmond Hill, if you have any 
questions. 

Regards, 

Yi Qing Xiao 
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